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Stephen Hoffman

From: elise@AOL <eliserivers@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, January 17, 2022 12:59 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Please add naturopathic doctors as providers in PA!

CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Date: 1/17/22 
 
Title: Registration of Naturopathic Doctors 

IRRC #: 3324 

Agency #: 16A 

ID#: 4953 

My home address: 
Elise Rivers, Esq., M.Ac. 
500 Telner Street 
Philadelphia, PA  19118  
 
I support registration of Naturopathic doctors a providers in PA because as a provider of holistic health services myself, 
I've witnessed first hand how much a holistic approach to health can address many health concerns that are not otherwise 
well known to allopathic medicine alone.  Many patients with chronic health issues would be well served by applying not 
only Western medicine, but also naturopathic medicine to address their health issues.  This would reduce the burden on 
our medical system of those with chronic disease, get to the root cause of health issues, and help Pennsylvanians with 
health issues have better quality of life. 
  

Elise Rivers, Esq., M.Ac., Owner  
Community Acupuncture of Mt. Airy  
& Northwest Center for Food As Medicine 
6782 Germantown Avenue 
Philadelphia, PA  19119 
215-266-5757 
CAMAcenter.com 


